
 

 

 

 
 

Monday 9th December 2024 

 
The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, the children have been studying the book, ‘The Lion, the Witch and the 
Wardrobe’ in English and as part of this half term’s overarching theme, ‘Compassion vs. 
Cruelty’. As such, we would like to give the children the opportunity to watch the film 
adaptation (The Chronicles of Narnia: The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe, 2005), based on 
the book by C.S.Lewis, in school during in the final week of this term.  
 
We are writing to inform you as it is rated a PG and this gives you the chance to watch the film 
yourself ahead of the children and discuss any concerns with your class teacher.  
 
The children have worked extremely hard on this text and we believe this will help supplement 
their learning, and bring some of the characters and events to life!  
 
If you do not want your child to watch the film, please inform your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Teachers  
 

    

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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